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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 
Date:  March 19, 2019 

 

RE:    Development Opportunity - 100 N. Farwell Street, Part of Parcel 08-0007, Railroad Lot. 

     

This addendum is issued to modify, clarify or supplement the original Request for Proposals (RFP) for the 

referenced project and is hereby included in and made a part thereof. Please acknowledge receipt by signing 

below and return a copy of this addendum with your bid. 

 

1. Correction: The estimated size of the lot should have read 147’ x 285’.  

 

2. RFP’s should include parcel 08-0028. 3738 square feet. 

 
 

 
 

 

Shelley Waughtal 

Buyer 

City of Eau Claire 

 

Acknowledgement: 

 

______________________________________ 

Company Name 

______________________________________ 

Signature 

______________________________________ 

Name Typed or Printed 

______________________________________ 

Date 


